10 DOWNING STREET

THE PRIME MINISTER 29 December, 1982
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I am writing on behalf of my husband and myself to thank
you for the beautiful Wedgwood plate which you gave me during
my visit to Bessbrook on Wednesday. I will treasure it both
for itself and as a symbol of the Royal Ulster Constabulary
who do such wonderful work for law and order in the Province.
My husband joins me in sending you and your colleagues our

best wishes for Christmas and the New Year.

~

Chief Inspector E. McDowell QPM




